

## **Public Works / County Roads**

**MEMO** 

To:

Kent County Residents

**Division Chief** 

Date:

February 26, 2024

Subject: Clark Road Detour

Beginning around March 18, 2024, David A. Bramble, Inc will be starting a project for Kent County Public Works Roads Division to improve the drainage that crosses under Clark Road. This work will be in the area of 13046 Clark Road. The project is expected to last up to a month to complete. During that time Clark Road will be closed to traffic from the intersection of Clark Rd & Bessicks Corner Rd to Clark Rd & Still Pond Neck Rd. All residents living within the road closure will still have access to their homes. Please find attached the Detour Map that you may use for your information.

Please contact the Kent County Roads Office at 410-778-4252 or me at 443-262-5602 with any questions or concerns. Apologies for any inconvenience during this project to improve drainage.